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W/E 11th March 2022 

Dear All, 
 
Congratulations to our Year 5/6 Dodgeball team who performed wonderfully well in just missing the final of a 
tournament held at The Gryphon School earlier this week. We have many more sporting fixtures over the next few 
weeks. 
 
Meanwhile on Wednesday, we had a mock Ofsted inspection which focussed on reading. I am so delighted that the 
feedback was overwhelmingly positive which is a glowing testament to the children (who were superb); the staff 
(who were outstanding) and to the inspirational Lisa Regan, who is the subject leader of reading. To me, this just 
highlights how lucky we are to be part of such a wonderful school!  
 
Mothers’ Day Presents  
ASSA have come up trumps yet again. They will be selling beautifully presented Mothers’ Day Keyrings for ‘Mum’, 
‘Mummy’, ‘Nan’ and ‘Gran’ priced at £2 per gift. These Gifts will be made available on a first come, first served basis 
from the school office from Monday (14th March).  
 
Celebration Worship 
We had a wonderful Topaz Class celebration worship on Thursday where we were all so amazed at the confidence, 
the range of skills and the obvious pride which the children demonstrated. Well done to all of the Topaz pupils. The 
other classes’ dates are as follows (all at 3pm): 
 Diamond Class  -  Monday 14th March  
 Ruby Class - Thursday 17th March 
 Sapphire Class - Thursday 24th March 
 
Reading 
Reading each day with your child is the best thing you can do to improve the progress and attainment of your child: 
it is central to all learning at school. We are always on the look-out for volunteers to come in and hear our children 
reading. Indeed, we treasure the time that our volunteers devote to helping our children. If you have any spare time 
on any afternoon and you are willing support our children with their learning journey, please get I touch with Lou in 
the school office. Please extend this invite to family and friends who may have some spare time.  
 
Parent Consultations 
This term’s Parent Consultations will be on Tuesday 29th and Wednesday 30th March 2022 from 2 – 6pm.  
Information to follow with Bookings going live on Monday 14th March.  
 
SATs Breakfast Club 
The Year 6 SATs Breakfast will be starting on Tuesday 15th March and then running every Tuesday and Thursday until 
after the SATs in May.  
 
The Wurzels 
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Tickets for ASSA’s The Wurzels concert which is taking place, here at All Saints, on Saturday 11th June 2022 will go on 
sale from the school office from Wednesday next week (16th March). These tickets are a ‘pre-sale’ for members of 
the school community prior to them being released to the general public on 01st April. 
 
Ticket prices are: 
 
 Family Ticket (2 adults & 2 children aged 4 – 16)  -  £60 
 
 Adult Ticket      - £20 
 
 Child Ticket (child aged 4 – 16)    - £15 
 
 Children under 4     - free   
 
COVID – 19 

COVID-19 advice for educational settings states: 
Children and young people with COVID-19 should not attend their education setting while they are 
infectious. They should take an LFD test from 5 days after their symptoms started (or the day their test was 
taken if they did not have symptoms) followed by another one the next day. If both these tests results are 
negative, they should return to their educational setting if they normally attend one, as long as they feel 
well enough to do so and do not have a temperature. They should follow the guidance for their educational 
setting. 
 
The listed COVID-19 symptoms are: 
 

• A new, continuous cough, and/or 

• A temperature, and/or 

• A loss of, or change to, sense of taste and/or smell.  
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Nigel  

 
 
 
 
 


